U.S. Deputy Consul General's Talk on 29th March 2007 at 3:00 p.m.
(27/03/2007)

Dear All,

You are cordially invited to attend the talk on "\Women in Public Life: a U.S. Perspective" by Ms.
Marlene Sakaue , the U.S. Deputy Consul General in Hong Kong. Please be informed that it will be
held at the American Corner, 2nd Floor of the Library on Thursday, 29th March 2007 from 3:00
p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at lib_ref@umac.mo.

Regards,
UM Library
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